
Music Team Minutes 11-6-2023 

 

The rehearsal on Monday, December 11 is canceled.  Too many performances right around it. 

 

We have committed to stay and sing with the Royal Oak Orchestra on Friday, December 8th after our 

performance.  They will be performing A Christmas Festival by Leroy Anderson and have asked us to be 

in the audience to encourage/assist the audience in singing along.  Post music-team meeting decision 

was made to do this. 


